
Friday 26th May 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

DATES FOR NEXT HALF TERM 

Date Activity 

Friday 26th May Break up for 2 weeks 

Monday 12th June  Return to school 
PHONICS WEEK Y1 will be having their phonics tests this week. 
MULTIPLICATION CHECK Y4 this week 

Wednesday 14th June Road Safety Day 

Friday 16th June Coding Assembly Y1-4 

Monday 19th June Y6 Bridgewater Hall in the afternoon for a concert  

Tuesday 20th June Y6 photographs 
Y6 group to Cricket Club 

Wednesday 21st June Y3 Reconciliation in school in preparation for Holy Communion 
EYFS SPORTS AFTERNOON 2.15pm Parents/Carers Welcome                    
(weather permitting) 

Thursday 22nd June Y3 Retreat Day with the cluster of primaries and CJM Music at Sacred 
Heart School  

Saturday 24th June HOLY COMMUNION at Saint Hilda’s at 10am 

Tuesday 27th June  SPORTS MORNING  Year3/4  9-10am Parent/Carers Welcome  (weather 
permitting) 

Thursday 29th June not 
the 20th as on the form 
I sent home! 

Saint Peter and Saint Paul’s Day 
CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 

Monday 3rd July Y5 Sports at Saint Paul’s Catholic High School  

Tuesday 4th July Y6 Sale Water Park Trip 

Wednesday 5th July Stay and Play for new children and transition morning in school  

Monday 10th July Y6 Catholic Cluster Leavers’ Mass at Saint John Fisher and St Thomas 
More Catholic Primary School 

Tuesday 11th July Y6 Crucial Crew  

Wednesday 12th July  KS1 Sports Afternoon 2.15pm Parents/Carers Welcome (weather 
permitting) 

Friday 14th July  Y6 trip to the Art Gallery  
ANNUAL REPORTS can be collected today after school 

Monday 17th July  SPORTS MORNING Y5/6 9am Parents/Carers Welcome (weather 
permitting) 

Tuesday 18th July  Leavers Mass 2pm 

Wednesday 19th July  Y6 Leavers’ Circus skills afternoon and party until 5.30pm 

Thursday 20th July Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 9am 
Break up at 3.15pm for the Summer Holidays  

Tuesday 5th September  RETURN TO SCHOOL  

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM. Please can you make sure that the children remain in school uniform in the 

Summer months. It is sportswear on a Monday only and uniform the rest of the week. Sandals are 

not permitted footwear. Many thanks for your support in keeping our children looking smart and 

part of the Saint Aidan’s family.  



Attendance for this half term is 91.76%. Overall for the year is 91.29%.  We are making 

improvements but are still below target. Please ensure that your child is in school and on time.  

The Rackhouse Road gate is one way for safety reasons as it is not wide enough for people walking 

both ways.  Please do not use this path at home-time walking the wrong way. I do appreciate that 

some of you will have parked or live that side of the school but unfortunately due to the width of the 

path it cannot be a two way path. Many thanks for your co-operation in this matter.  

It is a very busy next half term but I am sure it will be a very enjoyable one. 

With prayers for a lovely Pentecost Sunday and half term too,           

Sarah Yates  

Head Teacher  


